
CCHS Parent Association Meeting 

January 11, 2021 – Via Zoom 

 

In attendance: Karen Smith, Carolyn Hallinan, Kara Lyons, Eva Mostoufi, Tracey Marano, Polly Meyer, 
Ying Dong, Kate O’Leary, Brook Redmond, Lindsey Boger, Tina Labadini 
 
Respectfully submitted by: Kara Lyons & Karen Smith 
 

• The meeting commenced with a report from the Treasurer.  The PA has opened an account with 
Cambridge Trust with the intention of moving banks.  Directory sales were much lower this year, 
217 sold –only about ½ of what we expected/budgeted for directory income.  We have reached 
84% of the annual budget this year, with one generous donor giving $25,000. 

• The PA has purchased a zoom account for monthly meetings and speaker series support.  
Holiday 911 held on December 9th was well attended.  Feedback was positive. 

• The communications group has been very active on social media as well as with website 
updates.  A grants page is being developed and will include pictures-“grants in action”. 

• Grants Committee has granted $9,852.66 ($750 was a pass though donation to the French club) 
PA responsible for $9102.56. 

• Senior Class Reps reported the moral of seniors has been low as they received college 
acceptance decisions.  They are looking into a February event – maybe hot chocolate.  Thinking 
outside the box for Prom if/when; brainstorming for senior week and what that looks like; 
possible Spring pop-up lunch. 

• Junior Class, Sophomore Class, & Freshman class – no update beyond difficulty holding socials, 
people are tired of zoom. 

• Polly updated the board as to items that Louann Franke needs for the learning commons/feel 
good projects. 

• Tina updated about the Unite with Light community project being help on January 30th.  Kits can 
be bought on their website and proceeds will benefit the Chase Bjork foundation. 

Meeting adjourned. 


